From: Heck, Patrick

To: Verbick, Jim; Donahue, Kelly; Zanders, Harrison
Subject: Re: New Alcohol License Application for July ALRC
Date: Monday, July 19, 2021 9:20:12 AM

Hello Jim,

Please consider this as input to ALRC on the application for the East Johnson Family
Restaurant.

Given that the Plan Commission has placed a condition of approval on the
Conditional Use Permit that requires the backyard patio area to be clear of servers
and customers after 10pm at the latest, 7 days per week, | support this application for
a new license. If the ALRC chooses to place conditions on the new license that
dovetail with the Plan Commission's conditions, | would not object.

The Tenney-Lapham Neighborhood Association Council voted to support the new
business' requests of Plan Commission and ALRC. Due to the backyard patio's close
proximity to residential properties, | sent notification postcards for the ALRC

meeting to all surrounding neighbors, including those who are potentially exposed to
the backyard patio area. Additionally, the applicant indicated they would put out flyers
for their informational meeting held on July 14. | was unable to attend that meeting.

Thank you.

Alder Patrick Heck
608-286-2260

To subscribe to District 2 updates go to:
http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district2/

From: Verbick, Jim

Sent: Wednesday, June 23, 2021 10:58 AM

To: Heck, Patrick; Donahue, Kelly; Zanders, Harrison
Subject: New Alcohol License Application for July ALRC

Good morning,
The following application is for consideration at the July ALRC meeting.

Public Hearing - New License

824 E Johnson LLC « dba East Johnson Family Restaurant

824 E Johnson St « Agent: Kyle Johnson ¢ Estimated Capacity (in/out): 37/62
Class B Combination Liquor & Beer ¢ 25% alcohol, 72% food, 3% other
Aldermanic District 2 (Alder Heck) < Police Sector 407

Sincerely,


mailto:district2@cityofmadison.com
mailto:JVerbick@cityofmadison.com
mailto:kdonahue@cityofmadison.com
mailto:hzanders@cityofmadison.com

Jim Verbick, Deputy Clerk

City of Madison City Clerk’s Office
City-County Building-Room 103,

210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 53703
TEL: (608) 266-4601

FAX: (608) 266-4666
jverbick@cityofmadison.com

Follow us on Twitter @MadisonWIClerk

"“We exist to assist”
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https://twitter.com/madiwiclerk

